
To Whom it May Concern, 
  
I would like to add my support to the proposal that every drink container sold in 
Australia carry a 10 cent deposit. 
 I'll keep this email brief as I'm very busy!  My main motivations for supporting this 
proposal are: 
- Adding value to the containers will deter people from carelessly throwing them 
away. 
- The deposit will encourage community groups (e.g. sports clubs, scouts etc) to 
collect discarded containers and turn them into revenue. 
- Recycling will surely increase dramatically. 
  
I hope common sense prevails and that our national parliament can act more 
progressively on this issue than my state parliament did in Victoria. 
  
Kind regards, 
Tim Brindle 

 


